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November 02, 2018 

 
Student Name: ________________________________________ Class ____________ 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Your child has been identified as meeting the requirements to attend our English as a 
New Learner (ENL) Saturday Academy. This program is only for students that have 
been identified as English Language Learners and demonstrate a need for additional 
learning support within the different modalities of the NYSESLAT Assessment.  
 

The program will be held on Saturdays only, from 8:30 am – 12:30 pm beginning 

November 17, 2018 and ending April 06, 2019. The program will take place on the 
following dates: (11/17, 12/01, 12/08, 12/15, 1/05, 1/12, 1/26, 2/2, 2/9, 3/2, 3/9, 3/16, 
3/23, 4/6) Children will be dismissed from the auditorium at 12:30 p.m. after having 
lunch. 
 

We are excited to inform you that we will also be providing Parent Workshops every 
other Saturday beginning Saturday, December 1st from 9:30 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. From 
9:00 a.m. until 9:30 a.m. you will be invited to visit your child’s class and engage in 
learning with your child. On the days in which we are having Parent Workshops, 
parents will also be invited to have breakfast with their child at 8:30 a.m.  
 
 
We are happy to be able to provide your child with this extra help and support you 
as a parent. Together we can make a difference and best support your child’s 
language and academic needs.  If you have any questions, please contact our Parent 
coordinator Ms. Quintero at (718) 526-4139 ext. 1230.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

Ms. Grisel Rodriguez 
Principal 
 

Please fill out the bottom portion of this page and return the bottom portion to your 
child’s teacher by your child’s teacher, November 14, 2018.  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________ Class: ______________ 
 
I have received the letter explaining the ENL Saturday Services being offered to my 
child. 
 

 Yes, my child will attend the ENL Academy on Saturdays. 
 
             My child will be picked up at 12:30 pm. 
             
             My child can walk home alone at 12:30 pm. 
   

   No, my child will not attend.  
 
Parent’s Signature: ________________________________ Date: ________________  
 
 


